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In this hilarious, frenetic, adrenalin-charged debut, Rayo Casablanca does for modern day Williamsburg,
Brooklyn, what Bret Easton Ellis's Less than Zero did for '80s L.A.--but with a knowing grin and a far cooler
soundtrack...

Williamsburg, Brooklyn, is the center of the hipster universe, and the members of the Whole Sick Crew are
its shining stars. The gang includes Wolfgang, a heavy metal musician and high school guidance counselor
who supplies coke to his charges; Rad, a doctor obsessed with obscure new wave songs who has a bad habit
of cutting himself when he's stressed; Beth Ann, the neighborhood's queen knitter who's slowly going blind
and Harrison, a museum curator moonlighting as a writer of highly prized porn. Collectively, they're the
arbiters of taste for every vinyl-loving, Gap-spurning, thrift store regular in town. But lately someone has
been laying waste to Brooklyn's uber-hipsters, dispatching them in gruesome fashion.

The cops are dragging their heels, but the Whole Sick Crew knows that a serial killer dubbed Doctor Jeep is
responsible. They have a plan to stop him and it's about to go spectacularly awry. Before the week is over,
they'll be up to their skinny-jeaned waists in mayhem, manipulation, contract killers, raw sewage, and
murderous monkeys. Something is rotten in the state of Billyburg, and the last hipsters standing will discover
just how rotten it really is...
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From reader reviews:

Nancy Mitchell:

The book 6 Sick Hipsters gives you the sense of being enjoy for your spare time. You may use to make your
capable more increase. Book can to become your best friend when you getting pressure or having big
problem together with your subject. If you can make studying a book 6 Sick Hipsters to become your habit,
you can get considerably more advantages, like add your own personal capable, increase your knowledge
about a few or all subjects. You are able to know everything if you like start and read a book 6 Sick Hipsters.
Kinds of book are a lot of. It means that, science reserve or encyclopedia or other individuals. So , how do
you think about this book?

Toby Terry:

Reading a book to be new life style in this season; every people loves to learn a book. When you examine a
book you can get a lot of benefit. When you read ebooks, you can improve your knowledge, simply because
book has a lot of information onto it. The information that you will get depend on what types of book that
you have read. In order to get information about your review, you can read education books, but if you want
to entertain yourself read a fiction books, this kind of us novel, comics, as well as soon. The 6 Sick Hipsters
will give you new experience in reading through a book.

Pedro Dillon:

This 6 Sick Hipsters is brand-new way for you who has intense curiosity to look for some information
mainly because it relief your hunger associated with. Getting deeper you into it getting knowledge more you
know or you who still having tiny amount of digest in reading this 6 Sick Hipsters can be the light food for
yourself because the information inside this book is easy to get through anyone. These books acquire itself in
the form which is reachable by anyone, yep I mean in the e-book form. People who think that in e-book form
make them feel drowsy even dizzy this guide is the answer. So there is absolutely no in reading a book
especially this one. You can find actually looking for. It should be here for you actually. So , don't miss the
idea! Just read this e-book sort for your better life and also knowledge.

Kathleen Jones:

That e-book can make you to feel relax. This specific book 6 Sick Hipsters was colourful and of course has
pictures around. As we know that book 6 Sick Hipsters has many kinds or category. Start from kids until
teenagers. For example Naruto or Private investigator Conan you can read and think you are the character on
there. Therefore , not at all of book are usually make you bored, any it makes you feel happy, fun and loosen
up. Try to choose the best book for yourself and try to like reading in which.
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